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Raszka Shelley

From: Linda Hardoon <countrylinda@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 5:30 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: To Members of the Ariculture & Natural Resources Committee

I am a concerned citizen of the United States concerning the Oregon's wolves 

and am asking for you to please kill HB3515!!! 

 

Many people fear wolves and view them as dangerous  due to all the untrue 

facts that the media wants us to believe.  Wolves are a natural part of our 

environment and helps to balance nature.   

 

Currently there are only 77 confirmed wolves which occupy 97,000 miles of  

Oregon's land.  If you do the math, this is a far cry from a recovered population 

on wolves!!!! 

 

If HB3515 is enforced, this would be put into the hands of the politicians and 

under the direct influence of all who hate and want to eradicate these beautiful, 

wolves which do no harm to man!! 

 

Again Please Kill HB3515 and let the Oregon Wolf Plan which has been doing 

years of work with wolf management continue working with these endangered 

threatened species, the wolves. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Linda A. Hardoon 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


